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Pay per visit risks prioritizing pay over quality patient care and penalizes required 

time for complex patient care where communication or high risk case management is 

required. It also is inappropriate for this setting due to high volume of cancellations 

from hospital admits or patient forgetfulness that is not the fault of the clinician. 


